

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 25, 2010

Michael Moore 754 S. 26th St. #2 Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Moore:

This is to notify you that on May 10, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be denied based upon nonappearance.

On May 13, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of May 25, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to deny the Class "D" Bartender license based upon nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

Respectfully

Deputy City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 25, 2010

Desiree Rafel 1710 E. Bradford Ave. 2W Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Ms. Rafel:

This is to notify you that on May 10, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be denied based upon nonappearance.

On May 13, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of May 25, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to deny the Class "D" Bartender license based upon nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

Respectfully

Ji**m** Owezarski ( Deputy City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 25, 2010

Muwafaq M. Abuawwad Agent T & S Group, LLC 9950 S. Jennifer Lane Oak Creek, WI 53154 Atty. Othman Atta
Atta Law Offices LLC
6004 W. Howard Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53220

Dear Mr. Abuawwad and Atty. Atta:

This is to notify you that on May 10, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Precious Metals & Gem Dealer license for the premises at 1577 W. Greenfield Ave. ("Sam's Discount") be renewed with a 90-day suspension based upon a police report and police department testimony.

On May 13, 2010, you were served with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for Precious Metals & Gem Dealer license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a 90-day suspension based upon a police report and police department testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of May 25, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Precious Metals & Gem Dealer license with a 90-day suspension based upon a police report and police department testimony.

Said suspension is to be in effect from May 25, 2010, through midnight, August 22, 2010.

Respectfully,

eputy City Clerk



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

May 25, 2010

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

Urmila R. Patel, Agent Milwaukee Metro Motors, Inc. 7038 S. Carmel Dr. Franklin, WI 53132

Atty. Vincent Bobot 1919 W. Henry Ave. Milwaukee, WI

53221

Dear Ms. Patel and Atty. Bobot:

This is to notify you that on May 10, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Class "A" Liquor & Malt license for the premises at 5320 S. 27th St. ("Discount Cigarettes & Beer") be renewed with a 30-day suspension based upon a police report, police testimony and CAD (Computer Aided Dispatch) reports submitted by the police department.

On May 13, 2010, you were served with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for Class "A" Liquor & Malt license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a 30-day suspension based upon a police report, police testimony and CAD (Computer Aided Dispatch) reports submitted by the police department. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of May 25, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "A" Liquor & Malt license with a 30day suspension based upon a police report, police testimony and CAD (Computer Aided Dispatch) reports submitted by the police department.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., May 30, 2010 through midnight, June 28, 2010.



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

**Jim Owczarski** Deputy City Clerk

May 25, 2010

Timothy L. Perleberg 6308 W. Beloit Rd. West Allis, WI 53212

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Mr. Perelberg:

This is to notify you that on Monday, May 10, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 25, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

Deputy City Clerk

cc:

City Clerk's Office CCF091526



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

May 25, 2010

Juan P. Vizcarra 5829 N. Ames TE Glendale, WI 53209

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Mr. Vizcarra:

This is to notify you that on Monday, May 10, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, May 25, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division CCF091526





Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 25, 2010

Katrina Stevanovich, Agent Midwest Gold Buyers, Inc. 1546 Bourbon Pkwy Streamwood, IL 60107

Dear Ms. Stevanovich:

This is to notify you that on Monday, May 10, 2010, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Precious Metals and Gem Dealer license for the premises at 4350 S. 27th St. ("Midwest Gold Buyers") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon testimony from the police department, the neighborhood association, the alderman and neighborhood residents.

On Tuesday, May 25, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Cl

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF091526